
Parker Ranch - Public Comments



From: Tom Sifferman [mailto:tsifferman@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 4:19 PM 
To: Loren Shapiro 

Cc: Laurie Garber 
Subject: November 15 and December 6, 2016 City Council meetings-- all three tracts on the south side 

of Paker Road west of Dozier 

 Loren, 

I will probably not attend today but will probably Dec 6. 

My major concern is more traffic on Parker Road just south of Austin Waters where I 

live.  Annexation will allow more houses with more people - with more traffic.  The City gets 

more tax money, but I have to pay the price with fighting more traffic. 

Please put this in the file tonight and for Dec 6 so it will not all be consent agenda and I can 

express my concerns if I come. 

The second hearings on the three tracts from the Nov 1 Council Meeting  are  again item 29 

(page 155 of 196 and following) item 30 (page 167-) and item 31 (page 177-) for tonight's 

Council Meeting on The Trails at Arbor Hills and Parker Road Tracts (see attachment for clear 

description but basically  case numbers 11-16MD8, -9 and -11) 

Thanks, 

Tom  

******************************************************************************

******** 

Thomas R. Sifferman,  

 5036 Dickens Lane 

Carrollton, TX 75010  

Home: 972-492-5808 (Dallas area CT Zone) 
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